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The Council recommends releasing the analysis for final action and identifies the following 
preliminary preferred alternative.  The preliminary preferred alternative is in bold. The Council 
also recommends that the Charter Halibut Management Committee review the current analysis 
prior to their October meeting and provide their recommendations to the Council prior to Final 
Action. 
 

Alternative 2: Establish a fee collection program for Charter Vessel Operators to fund the 
Recreational Quota Entity  

 

Option 1: Charter Halibut Stamp 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


